
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Kimberly Greer, Assistant to the City Manager   

Date: September 1, 2011 (for September 12, 2011) 

Subject: Radio System IGA 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

Staff recommends entering into an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) with DeKalb County 
for the use of the countywide 800 MHz radio system.  

BACKGROUND 

Under the City’s current IGA with DeKalb County, which will terminate in October 2011, all 
emergency services dispatching and related police communication occurs on the countywide 
800 MHz radio system.  

In March, the City Council authorized the Mayor to enter into an Agreement with ChatComm 
for the provision of enhanced 911 communication services following a six month transition 
period. As part of the transition process, staff has been working with DeKalb County to 
negotiate a new IGA to provide for the continued use of the countywide 800 MHz radio 
system.  

Under the negotiated IGA, the only costs City would be responsible for are the already 
incurred costs of the equipment necessary to be a user on the system and associated 
maintenance costs for that equipment.   

Attached to this memorandum is a draft version of the IGA as received from DeKalb County 
on August 19th. Since that date, staff has continued to work with DeKalb and both parties 
have agreed to a few minor changes but DeKalb was unable to provide an updated version 
in advance of today’s agenda circulation deadline. Staff will provide an updated version of 
the IGA in advance of the September 12, 2011 Work Session.   

 
RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends the City Council authorize the Mayor to enter into an Intergovernmental 
Agreement with DeKalb County for continued use of the countywide 800 MHz radio system. 
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